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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 1:13 PM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: EL18-003

Please post the email below under Comments and Responses in the Dakota Range docket, 
EL18-003. 
 
-Patty 
  

From: Joelie Hicks  
Sent: Wednesday, 13 June 2018 12:29:36 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: PUC 
Subject: [EXT] Docket #EL18-003 

Iam sending my letter without the attachments .  
Does it not seem to you that any company not allowing their contract to be seen might just be a little shady? 
This answers my question about an attorney not being allowed to see the unsigned contract.  Since my name is on there I would 
say it is also my document and i would have some say... 
This is a copy of my contract.  I had strong reservations about signing it, but I did sign it and take full responsibility for that.  
But i do have regrets.  
 I regret not having an attorney look at it first, but we were presented with the contract at their place of business  and while they 
asked us if we had questions, I am not sure if they would have allowed us to take a blank contract off the premises.  
I regret allowing someone access to our land, especially if this contract can be sold to other parties. 
I regret not considering the impact on wildlife, this is a migratory area.  I did ask if there was an environmental study and the 
answer was not clear. 
My biggest regret is making the lives of those who live nearby unhappy and perhaps unhealthful.  At the time i had no 
comprehension  of the size of these turbines and the impact on the lives of those who live close to them. 
Joel Hicks 

 Twin Brooks SD  577269 




